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  SPECIAL MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 

 
Please Post and Share with your School Community 

 
Please be advise the Citywide Council for District 75 

Scheduled Meeting on Tuesday, July 14, 2020 at 6 pm 
is postponed until further notice. 

 
We apologize in advance for any inconveniences.  

Thank you. 
 

 

          OPEN TO THE PUBLIC 

    Meeting Dates and time are subject to change. Spanish Interpretation Service is provided during the meeting. Please contact 
the CCD75 Office two weeks in advance via email to request interpretation services in other languages. Please Note: CCD75 
meetings and events are recorded and videotaped. By attending our virtual meeting you give the council permission to use, 
reproduce and/or publish the recordings and video with your name, image, likeness as well as those in attendance with you 
and/or voice in any/all of our publications/communication efforts, including website entries, social media platforms, and 
information materials without compensation or any other consideration. 

 

                         400 First Avenue • Room 715 • New York, NY 10010 • Email: D75council@schools.nyc.gov 

                                          Office: 212-802-1502 • Fax: 718.752-7399 • Web: www.Cecd75.org 

Please Note: Due to COVID-19 the Governor implemented an Executive Order to waive parts of the Open Meeting Laws. The 
Chancellors Regulations were also waived, allowing the council to conduct virtual meeting conferences that are open to the 
public.  
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